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Respectfully, 

This is as it should be.  

Hard working citizens having an accurate voice and choice for all elections, be it 

measures or candidates. 

This is not disingenuous of anyone. 

Opportunities would be in place for anyone in a hardship situation, otherwise, if you 

can manage a trip to the grocery store, you can manage a trip to an election booth, 

located in your neighborhood.  

Thank you 

K Koopman, Terrebonne, OR 

 


